
Ministry of Home Affairs

Selection of IT Service Provider for Nationwide Emergency Response System
(Tender No. 15011/38/2013-SC/ST-W), issued on 26 June 2015

Notice

In regards to the tender floated by MHA on 26 June 2015 for the competitive bidding

process for “Selection of IT Service Provider for Nationwide Emergency Response

System”, this is to inform the prospective bidders that bid submission date has been

extended to 16 September 2015. The original date of submission was 2 September

2015. Bidders are notified that this is the final extension for the bid submission. No

other extension would be granted further.

All other terms and conditions remain same.

Sd/-

Joint Secretory (SR)

Ministry of Home Affairs

New Delhi

27 August 2015


